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I would like to note some concerns for the above planning application for the upcoming planning committee this
Wednesday.

| feel that the proposal is not sympathetic to surrounding properties in terms of character - detached dwellings with
front and rear gardens in a typically low density, residential suburban area.

There are potential road safety concerns with the potential for accidents on this blind corner on the Strand Road.
Further to this there is potential that this application will restrict the privacy in neighbours gardens particularly No53
Strand Road.

Please acknowledge my concerns ahead of this meeting.

Le meas,

Cllr Sean Bateson

Sent from my iPhone



